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The EuroAfrica-ICT initiative organises two new Awareness Workshops in Ghana and Kenya in July 2007

The EuroAfrica-ICT initiative (also known under the name of the START project) will organise its third and fourth awareness workshops in Africa: in Accra, Ghana (July 20 & 21) and in Nairobi, Kenya (July 26 & 27). The workshop in Ghana is supported by the African Network Operators Group (AFNOG) and Busy Internet, Ghana and the workshop in Kenya is supported by the African eDevelopment Resource Centre, Kenya, the consortium partners of the Science & Technology - Europe Africa Project (ST-EAP), the African Academy of Sciences, Kenya and the Council for Scientific & Industrial Research (CSIR), South Africa. 

Launched in September 2006, the EuroAfrica-ICT initiative is implemented by a consortium of three partners: Orionis (France, project coordinator), the Meraka Institute of CSIR (South Africa), and the Panos Institute West Africa (Senegal). The initiative - funded by the European Commission - aims at supporting the development of a deeper and broader S&T cooperation between the EU and sub-Saharan Africa in the ICT sector. It specifically aims at enabling a better representation of sub-Saharan African organisations in EU funded projects addressing R&D in the field of ICT (within the 7th framework programme of the European Union, or FP7).

Launched only nine months ago, the project has already reached successful achievements:

· at the European level, a fruitful concertation mechanism has been initiated, including not only EU projects involving sub-Saharan organisations but also the different relevant European Commission Directorates Generals, the African Diaspora, and a number of organisations addressing EU-Africa cooperation,
· at the African level, awareness workshops have contributed to introduce the opportunities offered by the 7th Framework Programme of the European Commission for sub-Saharan organisations. 


Awareness workshops, organised in plenary sessions and technical visits, are a key component of the EuroAfrica-ICT initiative. They gather the main stakeholders interested in S&T cooperation in the ICT field or already involved in such collaborative projects: universities, ICT entrepreneurs, public stakeholders, NGOs, European Commission representatives, international or regional organisations dealing with ICT, etc.

Workshop attendees are offered to: 

· receive updated information on the EuroAfrica-ICT initiative and its activities,

· get comprehensive data on the ongoing FP7 calls for proposals in the ICT area,

· network with their peers. 

The EuroAfrica-ICT initiative has also developed a set of services dedicated to European and African organisations willing to develop S&T cooperation in the field of ICT: search for partners service, helpdesks, open consultation, etc.

For further information, please visit the project dedicated website (http://www.euroafrica-ict.org) or contact us (info@euroafrica-ict.org). 
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